
ANDERSON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
CHILDREN’S COMPUTER LAB USE POLICY 

 
Because Anderson Public Library is committed to providing dedicated computer 
resources for use by children and their caregivers, computers located in the Children’s 
Services computer lab are to be used only by children in sixth grade and under. 
Caregivers accompanying children who are using the lab, may also use the lab if space 
is available. 
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